CITY OF TARPON SPRINGS, FL

PROCUREMENT SERVICES

324 East Pine Street

P.O. Box 5004

Tarpon Springs, Florida 34688-5004
(727) 942-5615

Fax (727) 937-1766

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Board of Commissioners

FROM: Jay Jackus, CPPO, CPPB, Procurement Services Dig%
DATE: 2/12/2019

SUBJECT: Award File No. 190062-C-JJ, Storm Sewer Cured-In-Place Pipelining (CIPP)
(Co-op) Pinellas County Contract No. 167-0513-CP(DF)

RECOMMENDATION:

Award File No. 190062-C-1J, Storm Sewer Cured-In-Place Pipelining (CIPP) (Co-op) to Granite
Inliner, LLC through Pinellas County Contract No. 167-0513-CP(DF) in an annual not-to-exceed
amount of $255,000.00 for the period February 12, 2019 through February 26, 2021 for the
Public Services Department. Purchase orders will only be issued against approved budgets.

BACKGROUND:

On February 27, 2018 Pinellas County awarded the contract. On December 31, 2018 the County
approved a name change. The purpose of this contract is to provide cured-in-place pipelining for
pipes located throughout the city on an as-needed, work order basis. An example of the types of
projects anticipated includes 2,450 feet of 12-inch sewer line on Safford Avenue from Pine
Street to Boyer Avenue (see attached memo). This is a cooperative contract that allows all
municipalities within the County and region to utilize the services at the same rates, terms and
conditions. This contract may be renewed for one (1) additional two (2) year period.

FUNDING: Sewage Collection 402-4602-536.6300

Accepted by: Attest:
City Manager City Clerk




Public Services Department

Memorandum

Date: January 29, 2019

To: Jay Jackus, Procurement Services Director

Through: Paul Smith, Public Services Director /35

From: Raymond Page, Utilities Superintendent

Subject:  Authorize the Use of Pinellas County Contract #167-0513-CP with Granite Inliner,

LLC to Complete Pipe Lining and Associated Services for the Rehabilitation of
Sewer Line.

Recommendation:

To authorize the use of Pinellas County Contract #167-0513-CP with Granite Inliner, LLC to
complete pipe lining and associated services for the City’s sanitary sewer system in an amount
not to exceed $255,000.00.

Background:

The City’s sanitary sewer system requires regular maintenance, rehabilitation, and replacement to
maintain reliable function. A highly cost-effective method of rehabilitation is the insertion of a
liner within existing pipes as an alternative to excavation and replacement. This can often be
multiple times less costly than reconstruction with greatly reduced local impacts.

Pinellas County has completed a competitive selection process for these lining services and has an
established contract with Granite Inliner, LLC (contract #167-0513-CP). We are proposing to
utilize this contract to complete several projects this year through our current budget.

A priority example of proposed lining with this contract is approximately 2,450 feet of 12-inch
sewer line on Safford Avenue from Pine Street south to Boyer Avenue. An inspection of several
portions of the pipeline has revealed that the piping is in need of rehabilitation to extend its useful
life. The effect on traffic will be minimized to the extent possible.

Other projects will be completed according to priority and remaining funds.

This lining work is currently budgeted in the FY 2019 budget in account# 402-4602-536-63.00.



